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25th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Today sees us reach the end of the first half term of this academic year. There have been 

lots of successes and pupil happiness. Teachers will be sharing them with you at the parents 

evening after half term, you will receive a letter after the holiday. 

Secondary Assembly 

This week secondary pupils learnt about Diwali during their assembly and had a turn at 

making their own Rangoli patterns using coloured sand.  They were very careful when they 

poured the sands onto the stencils.  You can see some of the results here. 

    

Bikeability  

3A and 3N have had cycling sessions this week at school lead by Bikeability instructors. It’s 

been fabulous seeing everyone have a go and trying their best and we have seen some 

pupils learning to ride a two-wheel bike independently. We very much hope that there will be 

the possibility of the instructors coming back for more sessions in the future. 
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Half Term Activities 

There are still some places available to book for half term activities through the local 

offer.  The link is here https://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/leisure/october-half-term-activities/ 

 

Endorphins also have places on their November Saturday sessions which can be booked 

here https://eequ.org/experience/6895/dates 

 

Wishing you a lovely half term. Everyone returns on Monday 4th November. If you need 

anything over the break please do call the school office and leave a message.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 
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